Holland Conservation Commission Holland, MA
Minutes of meeting held on December 3, 2002

Meeting opened at 7:08 p.m.
Present were Mary vandenBerg, Steven Anderstrom, Howard Fife and Brad Noble.
Absent were James Wettlaufer, Helen Kreiger and Marguerite Choquette.

Minutes of 11.26.2002 read and signed by Mary.
For the record, the table borrowed by Mary was returned to the HCC office.

A Certificate of Compliance was signed and issued to Roy Walker, 97 Sandy Beach
Road, DEP #184-147 and will be processed.

The Commission discussed the meeting held on Monday held by the Selectmen and
Rizzo Associates. Mr. Sims represented Rizzo Associates. It was agreed that any grant
that did not require matching funds from the Town or cause any expense to the Town was
good and would be a great help to controlling sedimentation into the lake. A lot of
information was given to Mr. Sims including the HCC copy of the Conway report, which
they will return.

Those in attendance read a copy of the letter written by Lycott to DEP requesting
clarification that Hamilton Reservoir is not within a Zone I classification.

Brad reported that we should hear from Lycott by the end of the week as to the timing of
bringing the lake back up to its normal level.

Motion to adjourn made by Stephen, Seconded by Mary. Meeting closed at 8:20 p.m.
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